Office of the Registrar

Information and Records Management Tel: +64 3 364 2987 ext. 8889 Email: records@canterbury.ac.nz Web: www.canterbury.ac.nz/irm



12 February 2015

Liam Stoneley

By e-mail: fyi-request-2417-684a548d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Liam,

OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT REQUEST 15/01

In your email of 26 January 2015 you requested all copies of the Grade Variation reports as listed for you. As previously stated, any particular document needs to be assessed under the Official Information Act before it is released.

The University has since assessed these reports, and finds it necessary to withhold them under Section (9) (2) (a) to protect the privacy of natural persons, and section 9 (2) (i) in that the University wishes to enable the business to carry out, without prejudice or disadvantage, commercial activities.

You have the right to complain to the Ombudsman under section 28(3) if you wish to seek an investigation and review of this refusal.

Yours faithfully

Tom Norcliffe

Information Manager